
Dear Olivier, 
 
Yes this shouldn’t be a problem. We will already discuss it in the Executive Committee meeting on 
15/01 with the feedback we have received at that point but of course we will take your comments 
into account at a later stage, too. 
 
I know that the deadline is very short and it’s a busy period so we’ll try our best to work around it! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Marie 
 
From: Magritte Olivier [mailto:Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be]  

Sent: mercredi 6 janvier 2016 10:02 
To: Marie Denninghaus 

Cc: Catherine Naughton; Gisèle Marlière (gisele.marliere@solidaris.be); pierre.gyselinck@skynet.be; 

Duchenne Véronique; Tresegnie Daniel 
Subject: RE: Draft EDF position on the European Accessibility Act 

 
Dear Marie 
 
As you have seen through my e-mail exchange with Catherine, it will be impossible for the BDF to 
give you an official answer to the EDF position before 21st of January.  
 
As a matter of fact, this consultation was launched during a very special period and it was impossible 
for the secretariat to ask for a concrete involvement of the member organisations of the Belgian 
Disability Forum before the 20th of January.  
 
Is it OK for you if you receive our position on 21st ? We will make it straight to the point. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Olivier Magritte 
BDF 
0470 13 14 36 
 
De : Marie Denninghaus [mailto:marie.denninghaus@edf-feph.org]  
Envoyé : mardi 22 décembre 2015 17:49 

À : Catherine Naughton 

Cc : Alejandro Moledo; Simona Giarratano; Ansofie Leenknecht; Loredana Dicsi; Virginie Niyonzima; 
Muriel Davia; Lila Sylviti; Etienne Cuche 

Objet : Draft EDF position on the European Accessibility Act 

 
Dear EDF members, 
 
As you are probably aware, EDF has received an early Christmas “present” this year from the 
European Commission. The proposal for a European Accessibility Act was published and now it is 
EDF’s turn to define our position and tell the Commission what we think about the proposal.  
 
EDF is consulting all its members in order to present the EU institutions with a strong position 
representing the whole membership. Individual EDF members are of course welcome to reply to the 
consultation with their own position in addition to that.  
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You can find EDF’s draft position attached to this e-mail and I’m looking forward to your feedback 
before 14 January 2016.  I apologize for the tight deadline and interfering with your Christmas break 
but there is a strict time limit set by the European Commission consultation for the initial feedback 
period which will end on 2 February.  
 
Wishing you a merry Christmas and happy new year from Brussels,  
 
Best regards, 
 
Marie 
 
Marie Denninghaus 
Mobility & Transport Officer 
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